
Dear Future 5H, 
 

Can you believe that summer is almost over? I hope you are 

enjoying your summer, and I can’t wait to hear all about it!  My name is Mrs. Hayek 

but some of you might know me as Ms. Amantea (I am recently married). I am 

excited to be your teacher this year and hope you are recharged and ready to start 

fifth grade! Below is a list of classroom and school supplies to be brought in on the 

first day of school. I will also give you our special subjects schedule the first week 

back.  Be sure to bring a healthy snack and lunch.  Also, you can bring a light jacket 

or sweater to leave at school because it does get chilly. I look forward to meeting 

you in Room #75 on September 6th at 8:50am! 

 

Student supplies: 

● A box of pencils 

● A box of thin dry erase markers 

● One marbled composition notebook 

● A pack of colored pencils 

● Headphones 

● Water bottle 

● A box of tissues 

 

*You may also bring in your own crayons, glue sticks, markers, pencil 

sharpeners and scissors, but these items are optional and will be supplied in 

the classroom. 

 

If your family is in need of assistance purchasing school supplies, please call the 

Main Office at 609-538-900 ext. 6100.  

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Hayek (Formerly Ms. Amantea) 
Room #75 

kamantea@ewingboe.org 


